
August 21, 2003

Dear Mr. Kaiser

Please do not change the CZMA.  We desire that this legislation remain intact for the protection of
everyone.  We have worked hard to keep the ocean clean so that everyone can enjoy it.

Thank you for your kind attention to this request.

Nancy Ryan
2109 Seaview Ave.
Barnegat Light, N.J.


